
 

 

“We will work in partnership to continue to build the unique foundations 

for your child’s learning” 
 

PARENTS NEWSLETTER 

December 2023 
Primary School Applications 

 

If your child was born between 1st September 2019 and 31st August 2020, then your 

child will be moving into reception in a primary school. You need to apply on line for a 

place on the Royal Greenwich or Bexley website – depending on which area you live. You 

need to apply to your own borough even if you want a Bexley or Greenwich school.  

Please contact the office if you need any help. 

 

December Dates; 
 12th December; Christmas dinner for the children who stay for lunch 

 18th December; We will have a visit from a very special person – who will 

 give the children presents 

 20th December; Christmas parties for all classes 

 20th December; School finishes until 9th January 2024 – children will return on 

10th January 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

A few reminders. 

 Please make sure that your child’s name is in their coat. 

 Please do not use your phone anywhere on the school site.  
 Remember to check our ‘website’. We add all the newsletters and 

other information regularly. We would love to have feedback about 

the website especially if it was easy to use or if you couldn’t find what 

you are looking for. https://www.abbeywoodnurseryschool.co.uk/  

Amazon WISHlist  
We are regularly asked by parents/carers how you can support the school to 

continue provide a wide-ranging curriculum and high standard of education. If you 

would like and are able, to support the school and the children, we have set up an 

Amazon wishlist where you can purchase the desired items. This will arrive at the 

school few days later. You can find the wishlist here: https://amzn.eu/erZsfzD 

https://www.abbeywoodnurseryschool.co.uk/


 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We wish you a very happy Christmas if you are celebrating, 

otherwise  have a lovely holiday. 

                                                                     Gill and all the staff     

Diary dates for the Spring term. 

10th January 2024 - Children return to school 

12th February – 16th February 2024 – Half term, school CLOSED 

28th March 2024 – Meet the teacher day, school CLOSED for children 

29th March – 12th April 2024 – Easter closure, school CLOSED 

 

Christmas raffle  
We are selling raffle tickets 

- £1 a strip.  

Come and see the hampers by 

the office and grab some 

tickets for a chance to win 

one of them! Prize draw on 

the 18th December. 
 


